May 2013
Dear Praying Friends,
Greetings in the precious matchless name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.

We arrived in the States on April the first, and praise the Lord for the great meetings that He
has blessed us with. We are truly thankful to the Lord for His people that He has placed on
our way to be of assistance to us and the ministry in Mauritius. Your concern and love for us
have touched us deeply.

It is in our hearts to renew and to visit all of the different churches that have been faithful to
the Lord in your faithful support over the years. If we have not done so yet, the Lord willing
we will touch base with all of you before the end of our stay in the States. Keep us in your
prayers, that the Lord will give us traveling mercies on the roads and the wisdom to report to
our supporting friends in a way that will be both a blessing and a challenge. We are so
thankful to the Lord for the church families that we have already visited. You have been a
blessing to us. We appreciate the Lord’s doing and it is always marvelous in our eyes.

Praise be to the Lord! Lionel graduated from Crown College. Pray for him as he seeks to do
an internship with the Clear Brook Baptist Church in Roanoke in Virginia and everything that
such an endeavor comprises. Tim and Daisy are doing well. Keep Pascal and Becky in your
prayers as they minister in Mauritius. Our grandchildren, Mateo and Liam are making
progresses in their early development. We are sad that we cannot witness these joyful
experiences. Remember to pray for Hilary, that she will find a job that will allow her to
exercise her gifts in counseling.

Our contact details while we are in the US are as follows: 205-300-5401.

Your Missionaries

Guy and Marilyne Grenade



